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I oppose mandating in-person voting. Having lived in Wisconsin the first half of my life 

I have suffered long voting lines, confusion on which polling place to use, and 

discrimination and disenfranchised voters as a result of polling places being 

intentionally moved, a s staff being cut to make voting difficult. 

 

Overall I find myself voting MORE that I now can vote by mail. I also feel better 

informed, and less likely to have my vote manipulated by external forces - as the 

Oregon method is secure and allows me to know my vote is received and counted. 

 

We have a proven method that allows everyone eligible to vote easily, without 

manipulation. Our voter turnout records in Oregon are the envy of other states, and 

we should not throw out what is arguably a convenient and secure method, for one 

that has proven to have issues. 

 


